
 

 

 

ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

24TH JUNE 2021 

Message from Mrs Moore 

The end of this academic year is fast approaching and we have many fun and exciting events taking place 

over the next few weeks. 

Unfortunately, due to the current Covid restrictions, we are unable to welcome parents and carers into 

school to join us for these events, however, we will be taking pictures to share via our school website, 

www.ormistonmeadows.co.uk and our Facebook page.  

I would also like to remind parents that pupils should bring a refillable water bottle into school each day, 

along with a raincoat and sun cream/ sun hat as appropriate for weather conditions! 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Date Event For 

w/c 28th June Big Me Week All pupils 

29th June Sports Day All pupils 

w/c 5th July Art Week All pupils 

7th July Move Up Day All Pupils 

12th & 13th July Bikeability Invited YR 6 Pupils 

13th July Annual Reports  All Parents and Carers 

15th July YR 6 Trip to Key Theatre YR 6 pupils 

16th July Last day of term All pupils 

 

School will reopen for the 2021-22 academic year on Monday 6th September. 

Please note we have an additional Professional Day on Monday 27th June 2022, this is in addition to 

the dates already advertised. 
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http://www.ormistonmeadows.co.uk/


 

Move Up Day 

 

On Wednesday 7th July, our pupils will 

experience ‘Move Up Day’ with the 

opportunity to meet their new teaching staff 

and visit their new classroom for the day. 

Further details, regarding times for the day, 

will be issued shortly. 

Due to the current social distancing 

guidance, our Year 6 pupils will not be 

visiting their new Secondary schools. Virtual 

inductions are being held during the school 

day with our link secondary schools. 

 

 

 

Safer Schools Parent Workshop 

Thank you to all the parents and carers 

who joined Mrs Moore for the Safer 

Schools Parent Workshop on 23rd June. 

Resources from the event are available on 

our school website for anyone who was 

unable to attend. Please follow this link 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting, our Annual Sports Day will take place on Tuesday 29th June. Unfortunately, due to 

the current restrictions we are unable to welcome parents and carers to spectate. We will be uploading 

pictures from the day to our school website, www.ormistonmeadows.co.uk and Facebook page. 

All pupils should arrive at school in PE kits – wearing their House colour t-shirt if possible. Please 

remember to provide sun hat and sun cream and a refillable water bottle. 

All pupils will take part in fun Round Robin activities during the morning session and competitive races 

during the afternoon.  

Big Me Week 28th June to 2nd July 

We are looking forward to welcoming 

visitors into school next week to support 

Big Me Week, where pupils will be given 

the chance to explore a range of potential 

career options and the steps they need to 

complete to achieve their goal. 

 

Annual Reports 

Annual reports will be available on 

Tuesday 13th July. 

As in previous years, the report must be 

collected by a parent or carer. Full 

details of the collection procedures, to 

ensure we are compliant with current 

social distancing guidance, will be issued 

shortly. 

Any reports not collected in person will 

be posted home. 

https://ormistonmeadows.co.uk/curriculum/parent-workshop
http://www.ormsitonmeadows.co.uk/

